
District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Alamogordo High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Raymond Montoya Contact #: (575) 404-0498

Email: Bubbleshatesbeans@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Shelby Stitt

Annabella Romero

Shelby Romero

Doubles Entries:

Eva Westover and Evony Lopez

Mackenzie Stitt and Talee Westover

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Albuquerque High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Kely Holmes Contact #: (803) 312-5145

Email: kelly.holmes@aps.edu

Singles Entries: Aurelia Fulgenzi

McCarley Trigg

Bia Harper

Kelly Holmes

Doubles Entries:

Morgyn Judkins-Cooper and Alice Thayer

Asha Martinez and Marisa Madrid-Larranaga

Kelly Holmes and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Atrisco Heritage Academy Gender: Female

Coach Name: Martha Trujillo Contact #: (505) 401-6026

Email: marthatrujillo_wm@yahoo.com

Singles Entries: Selim Neel

Jasmin West

Neve Griffin

Kaylee Maldonado

Doubles Entries:

Anadel Sarabia and Maddie Sarabia

Jayden Solis and Jaylynn Saavedra

Selim Neel and Jasmin West

Kaylee Maldonado and Samantha Martinez



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Capital High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Patrick Tolen Contact #: (505) 469-1219

Email: pbtolen@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Nikki Diaz

Jeanell Duron

Jacki Gutierrez

Doubles Entries:

Bindi Balderamma and Angelica Dominguez

Aisha Ruvalcaba and Pauline Duron

Iara Ruvalcaba and Jojo Miera

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Carlsbad High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Ryan Galindo Contact #: (505) 977-4341

Email: Ryan.galindo@carlsbadschools.net

Singles Entries: Claire Navarrete

Charise Young

Myka Char

Doubles Entries:

Olivia Glissen and Sara Jones

Ethni Florez and Nakia Thomas

Sydney Azzinaro and Brooklyn Stone

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Centennial High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: James Alba Contact #: (951) 675-1232

Email: jalba@lcps.net

Singles Entries: Teagan DeArmond

Paula Mendoza

Averey Liefeld

Doubles Entries:

Erin Lee and Annie Lee

Mercedes Gemoets and Isla Parisi

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Cibola High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Tracy Espinoza Contact #: (520) 869-6812

Email: tracy.espinoza@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Abigail Goodwin

Natalie Salazar

Doubles Entries:

Hannah Campbell and Alexis Montoya

and

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Cleveland High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Dan Acosta Contact #: (832) 455-8730

Email: dgacosta56@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Lily Walker

Alana Morrison

Jayne Fuller

Rilee Westenberger

Doubles Entries:

Ali Cato and Olivia Jio

Molly Lewis and Sophie Trappett

Rilee Westenberger and Jayden Baca

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Clovis High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Andrea (Andi) Fells Contact #: (575) 366-0382

Email: amfells1@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Shatnel Vallejo

Marisol Portillo-Carrera

Peyton Fox

Ava Sanders

Doubles Entries:

Hansini Lingala and Sophie Roberts

Ava Evans and Emily Bjorklund

Emma Richardson and Avery Linn

Coraline Salgado-Quiroz and Sahvanna Hill



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Eldorado High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Eric Stuart Contact #: (505) 917-1096

Email: george2mason4@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Kailee Hlad

Adeline Arenas

Coko Rosker

Doubles Entries:

Vianca Corley and Vivica Corley

Marielle Herrera and Hana Lu

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Farmington High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Pat McGrath Contact #: (505) 947-8793

Email: mcgrp4015@yahoo.com

Singles Entries: Marley Deswood

Jaz Flores

Teigan McCune

Doubles Entries:

Hannah Jonas and Haylie Wagner

Mya Beck and Hannah Yazzie

Mariah Collyer and Amber Johanson

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Gadsden High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Peter Ruiz Contact #: (915) 319-3619

Email: pruiz@gisd.k12.nm.us

Singles Entries: Karla Landeros

Alexandra Ramirez-Joaquin

Selina Hernandez

Doubles Entries:

Marlene Reyes and Sol Delilah Marquez

Sienna Zimmerman and Isabella Sifuentes

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Hobbs High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Travis Eggleton Contact #: (575) 408-0854

Email: eggletont@hobbsschools.net

Singles Entries: Madelyn Simon

Nivea Nash

Emma Fernandez

Doubles Entries:

Natalie Vega and Julianna Lopez

Alyna Love and Ximena Miramontes

Joselyn Terrazs and Adrianna Mayes

Adrianna Anaya and Itzel Ayala



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: La Cueva High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Amy Heimerl Contact #: (505) 321-7900

Email: Amyheimerl14@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Alexis Spindler

Aubrey Stuart

Riley Stuart

Doubles Entries:

Varinn Sood and Chase Holloway

Josephine Brigman and Katherine Song

Janey Gee and Sarah Morgan

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Las Cruces High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Bill Childress Contact #: (575) 635-1954

Email: bjchildress@comcast.net

Singles Entries: Kelenna Stout

Kamryn Sanders

Carah Vau

Doubles Entries:

Miranda Tuchferbar and Addison Massey

Maggie Collins and Ryan Tierney

Yasmine Mercer and Raylene Carillo

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Los Lunas High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Jennifer Castillo Contact #: (505) 720-0402

Email: jcastillo@llschools.net

Singles Entries: Caelynne Johnston

Tiana Griego

Hailey Lane

Doubles Entries:

Lacie Lakey and Kendal Russel

Sienna Cordova and Presley Lamb

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Manzano High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: David Sims Contact #: (505) 450-1335

Email: dsims119@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Molly Powell

Gabriella McCarthy

Sofia Berzal

Elisia Encinias

Doubles Entries:

Talia Mckennon and Amor Tybor

Minhvan Thai and Madison Matatall

Mya Montoya and Skylar Pinto

Ariana Duron-Campa and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Mayfield High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Judy Harlas Contact #: (575) 649-9374

Email: jrharlas@aol.com

Singles Entries: Isabelle Lescombes

Valerie Gonzalez

Kelsey Gray

Doubles Entries:

Alivia Longoria and Camila Hernandez

Carina McCardle and Sara Flores

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Organ Mountain Gender: Female

Coach Name: Melanie Jorgensen Contact #: (575) 312-7709

Email: mjorgensen@lcps.net

Singles Entries: Savannah Reiman

Rosie Josephson

Mia Montoya

Doubles Entries:

Annabelle Jorgensen and Kaedyn Hill

Keely Cox and Sydney Weir

Lilah Berkson and Lila Schutte

Halle Peterson and Emme Strand



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Piedra Vista High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Shawna Bodo Contact #: (505) 536-9777

Email: sbodo@fms.k12.nm.us

Singles Entries: Kassidy Beckner

Kamryn Villa

Hailey Yocum

Doubles Entries:

Taylor Burns and Tevyn Anderson

Bella Harris and Ella Davidson

Lindsey Howard and Genevieve Petersen

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Rio Grande High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: patricia sumruld Contact #: (505) 610-0070

Email: sumruld@aps.edu

Singles Entries: Sophia Lopez

Julee Trujillo

Doubles Entries:

Eloisa Perea and Mariana Segovia

Ariana Medina and Lillian Knight

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Rio Rancho High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Uwe Balzis Contact #: (505) 306-4313

Email: uwebalzis@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Ella Jones

Alexys Catlin

Katelyn Jensen

UWE BALZIS

Doubles Entries:

Emilee Miller and Aurora Espinosa

Makynzi Dudar and Lilah Ziegler

UWE BALZIS and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Roswell High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Andrew Boggs Contact #: (575) 545-1910

Email: boggsrhs@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Sophia Vigil

Doubles Entries:

Estrella Yepez and Nicole Sanchez

and

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Sandia High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Benjamin Boersma Contact #: (505) 239-8902

Email: Benjamin.Boersma@aps.edu

Singles Entries: Sabina Byers

Olivia Lebron

Lilliana Bermel

Doubles Entries:

Astrid Quinonez and Bianca Quinonez

Julia Boersma and Eliana Dodge

Caris Quinonez and Abigail Nance

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Santa Fe High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Sonam Phuntsog Contact #: (505) 310-9967

Email: sonampaljor2@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Etsuko Yamaguchi

Addison Romero

Flavia Fernandez

Doubles Entries:

Carmen Valentino and Siena Valentino

Avah Trujillo and Erica Tian

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Volcano Vista High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Lindsey mcmillan Contact #: (505) 328-5554

Email: lindsey.mcmillan@aps.edu

Singles Entries: Alysah Trujillo

Jocelynn Sena

Jillian Smith

Lindsey McMillan

Doubles Entries:

Annelisa Martinez and Ava Olonia

Olivia David and Jade Nunez

Isabel Sanchez and Ashlan Quinones

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: West Mesa High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Manny Otero Contact #: (505) 948-3037

Email: Otero_da@aps.edu

Singles Entries: Samantha Villagas

Peyton Bitsinnie

Doubles Entries:

Charlene Aguirre and Monique Sena

Alize Castillo and Charlotte Aguirre

and

and
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